
 
Women’s Ministry  

 Serving in the Tuesday Morning Children’s Program 
 

All groups will serve once or twice in the children’s program over the course of the 
Bible study season.  It is a privilege to serve the moms in Tuesday morning Bible 
Study and Mom’s Life by taking care of their children.  The expectation is that all of 
us* will serve during the time scheduled for our class. 
 
When it is your small group’s week to serve: 

1. Report to the Children’s Welcome Desk which is through the double doors to 
the left of the Grace Church Door 4 entrance. Use code 86134 to enter. 

2. Please check in on or before 9:20 am. 
3. You will be given the room name and number where you will serve for the 

morning. 
4. There will be a room lead in each classroom who will give you instructions for 

the morning. 
5. Moms are requested to pick up their children at 11:15 am.  The room lead will 

determine how many volunteers need to remain until all children are picked 
up.  If you have a child in the program, let the room lead know so that you can 
go and pick up your child. 

6. If an emergency develops the morning your group serves, please contact Kim 
Bertram kim.bertram@grace.church to let her know of your absence.   

7. Those who are not able to serve on their scheduled date will be placed on a 
list to be called to serve at another time. 

 
*If you have physical limitations 
You might have physical limitations which make it impossible to lift or get up and 
down from sitting on the floor with children.  These are options for those with 
physical limitations: 

1.  At check-in time, request to be with the oldest children (3-5 yrs. old).  
Instead of sitting on the floor with children, use one of the adult chairs in 
the room as you interact with a child or children. 

2. If in the infant nursery:  Tell the room lead that you have a physical 
limitation and need to sit in a rocker and have a child handed to you to 
hold. 

3. Request to do one of the alternative activities which may include being a 
hall monitor. 

4. If you have an illness where your immune system is compromised, then we 
do not want to put you at risk. Immune-compromised ladies will be 
excused from serving in childcare. 

 

mailto:kim.bertram@grace.church


Thank you in advance for serving in childcare on your scheduled week.  It is such a 
blessing to moms with little ones.  May God bless you for serving them! 
 
 
 

Thank You!  

 
 
 


